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Public meeting on Torrey Rd. road diet 

Mundy Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will hold a public informational meeting on the road 

diet of Torrey Rd. between Hill Rd. and Torrey Hill Ln. on Thursday, March 7. It will be held 

from 6 to 7 p.m. in Mundy Township Board Room located at 3478 Mundy Ave., Swartz Creek.  

The purpose of the meeting is to share information regarding road diet of Torrey Rd. to a 3-lane 

roadway. The meeting will be an informal open house with proposed maps, plans, costs and study 

reports available for public review.  

The project is currently still being designed. Construction is proposed to begin in mid to late 2024. 

The project is expected to cost $150,000 and will be funded primarily with Federal Highway Safety 

Improvement Funds.  

Please contact Dylan Campbell, Program & Development Engineer, at 810-767-4920 ext. 306 if 

you have questions or comments.  

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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